MINUTES OF THE LOCAL ARE NETWORK 2
STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING
December 7, 2021


Present:  Lindsey Wold, Teri Pate, Tonya Taylor, Heather Smith, Lindsay Schroeder, Katie Karns, Matt Buckman, Kristin Stewart, Misty Smith, Danielle Bradley, Patience McKnight, Tammy Samples, Jason Robershaw, Jessica Palazzolo

Welcome/Introductions:  Lindsey Wold welcomed everyone to the meeting and introductions were made.  

Approval of November 2nd Meeting Minutes:  Teri Pate made a motion to approve last month’s meeting minutes and Kristin Stewart seconded it. All aye.  

Updates:
· Clinical Committee Group – Worked with PACE this past week. Looking at how to grow this out of school time. 
· Eval Workgroup – 
· PACE – Had a great turn out for Santa Comes to PACE! Had roughly about 300 show up. 
· Young Adult Center (YAC) – 
· CQI (Quarterly) – Was done in September.
· IL HEALS – Thursday, 12/9/21, is the next Advisory Board Meeting. IRIS, the referral system, is rolling out in Benton and West Frankfort.

Presentation:  No presentations for this month. Please contact Katie Karns if you would like to present at any future meetings.


Roundtable: 
· Jason Robershaw – Book Club starting in Carmi Schools. Parenting Group is now Triple P. There are several trained on that now. We are taking referrals, contact Michele Plunk or Kristin Stewart.
· Jessica Palazzolo – Understaffed right now but still doing in service and out service
· Misty Smith – currently hiring 10 positions
· Matt Buckman – REACH is coming statewide. 50% of schools will go through training. Recruiting (Franklin Co) support a friend
· The Proxy and Agreement were put in the chat as well as sent in the email. They have to be updated every year. Please fill those out and return to Katie Karns at kkarns@egyptian.org. If you would like them sent via docusign please send your email address and those can be sent to you.
· Tonya Taylor – Project Aware/Helping Hands if you have a client in need who lives in Eldorado who has a need please contact Tonya at ttaylor@eld4.org or Kelly Butler.
· If anyone has any flyers or information that you would like to have sent out in the LAN e-mail announcement, please send that to Katie Karns at kkarns@egyptian.org by the third Monday of the month. Also, if you would like to present in a LAN meeting you can contact Katie for that as well.


A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Matt Buckman and seconded by Jason Robershaw.  All aye.  

***The next meeting is scheduled for January 4, 2022.***
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